Steven SeBe

From: Bobby Bradford <bbbybradford@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 23, 2025 10:03 PM

To: PolicastroGroup@gmail.com; House Health and Human Services Committee; Rep.
Baginski, Jacquelyn M.,

Subject: Support for Bill H-5351

To Whom It May Concern,

Estheticians are highly trained in skin health, receiving specialized education in anatomy, physiology, and advanced
treatment modalities. Their expertise ensures that services like microneedling and chemical peels are performed safely
and effectively to protect public health.

Restricting these procedures would ignore the extensive training they undergo and undermine the profession’s
credibility. Instead of limiting estheticians, Rhode Island should recognize and support their expertise by passing Bili
H5351, ensuring that the state maintains high standards of skincare and safety.

Rhode Island Estheticians have raised my confidence by healing my acne and acne scars with chemical peels and
microneedling.

Thank You,

Bobby Bradford

BLB Enterprises, LLC

83 Power Rd

Pawtucket, Rl 02860
347-543-4597



